
Aired Community Issues
The following is a list of some of the more significant community
issues addressed by this/these station(s) for the quarter specified.
This listing is by no means complete, nor is the order in which these
issues appear, intended to imply any degree of priority or
significance of the issues.

QUARTERLY ISSUES/PROGRAMS LIST FOR STATION (S) KYUK- AM & FM

Quarter of 2023: □ 1ST □ 2ND □ 3RD X4TH

ISSUE DESCRIPTION: North Pacific Fishery Management Council takes
small step toward potential cap on chum salmon bycatch

PROGRAM SEGMENT: Politics DATE/TIME: Oct 19, 2023 4:21pm DURATION
05:53

DESCRIPTION OF SEGMENT: At its October meeting in Anchorage, the
North Pacific Fishery Management Council took a small step toward a
possible cap on chum salmon bycatch, passing a motion to consider a
handful of alternative management schemes. There is already a
so-called “hard cap” on chinook salmon bycatch, which requires the
trawl fleet to be shut down if too many chinook salmon are caught
incidentally.

ISSUE DESCRIPTION: Alaska Reads Act results are in: most students in
LKSD need additional reading support



PROGRAM SEGMENT: Education DATE/TIME: Nov 20, 2023 9:41am DURATION:
6:43

DESCRIPTION OF SEGMENT: At the beginning of the school year,
districts throughout the state took part in the statewide rollout of
the Alaska Reads Act. It’s a mandate that took effect in July 2023
with the aim of getting all students reading at grade level by the
end of the third grade. The results are in after students in the
Lower Kuskokwim School District (LKSD) took their first literacy
screener, and school staff say that most students need additional
reading support.

ISSUE DESCRIPTION: Environmental and tribal groups add support to
lawsuit calling federal fisheries management into question

PROGRAM SEGMENT: Science & Enviroment DATE/TIME: Dec 11,2023,
11:03am DURATION: 4:26pm

DESCRIPTION OF SEGMENT: Five environmental and tribal organizations
have signed their support onto a lawsuit against federal fisheries
managers. The suit alleges that the National Marine Fisheries Service



has violated environmental policies by using outdated data to guide
the way it regulates the trawling industry in the Bering Sea and
Aleutian Chain fisheries. This includes the Alaska pollock fishery,
responsible for the vast majority of salmon bycatch in the region.

ISSUE DESCRIPTION: Quinhagak has its first state wrestling champion

PROGRAM SEGMENT: Sports DATE/TIME: December 19, 2023 07:40am
DURATION: 1:43

DESCRIPTION OF SEGMENT: The championships of the boys 125-pound
weight class came down to two wrestlers from the Yukon-Kuskokwim
Delta on Saturday, Dec. 16. Sheldon Smith, a junior from Bethel,
faced off against Daylon Brown, a senior from Quinhagak.


